
Comment on Daily Examiner Article of Feb 27th 2012.

By wildaboutwooli from Wooli, about 23 hours ago Reply

This article misrepresents the Clarence Valley Council's (CVC) resolution concerning Wooli's Emergency Plan. 

The Coastal Zone Management Plan (CZMP) for Wooli is the main document for solving coastal erosion issues, with the emergency plan being a small but important part. CCPA is working closely with CVC on the CZMP. We have made good progress on the research program to provide the necessary reliable data to support long term management strategies for Wooli beach. This research includes surveys, photographic recording, re-vegetating and rebuilding the 
dunes and gathering historical data.

In spite of severe recent storms Wooli beach has never looked better and in spite of this misleading article CCPA looks forward to continued cooperation with CVC to secure Wooli's future.

